Join us for our January Parent-Teacher Crew Meeting on October 5th
from 5:30-6:30 pm! The meeting will be hybrid- come to the library and
meet and eat or join us online. Here is the link and meeting ID and
Passcode!

o

Pick Up Line Etiquette

Let’s keep our families safe! Please enter the parking lot and loop around. There are two lanes for cars. If
you wait in your car and pull up- you can sign your child out of your car. It is hard if folks park, get out,
and walk up. For safety we want to keep the flow going. Thank you!

Did you know that World of Inquiry now has an afterschool program? ENCOMPASS is providing after school
enrichment from 3:30-6pm beginning in October. Students can stay, complete homework, participate in hands-on
activities and have a healthy meal. Transportation is provided. Ask your classroom teacher for a link to sign up! It is
first come first serve and spaces are limited.
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How can we help you? PTC is here for ALL of our crew. Join the discussion, bring your concerns to us. We are
coordinating to support and advocate for students and families. Did you know that we have a crew wear closet? If
you are having trouble locating uniform or crew wear for students please reach out to Mrs. Dorsey-Curtis at
Kamariadorseycurtis.com. She has coordinated a Crew wear Closet and can help you locate what you need for your
Griffin. She is there most Friday mornings at 9am, or let her know your needs and she can send clothing home with
your child.



WE NEED YOUR HELP!

PTC is committed to rebuilding our community. We sponsor monthly events, fundraisers, orchestrate
Teacher Appreciation Week and advocate. You can help by attending meetings, or stepping up to join the
leadership crew. We are looking for a Fundraising Chair, an Events Co-Chair, and support for meetings.
Even if you don’t want to chair, can you lend your energy to help our crew? Jobs are easy if we all pitch in.
Reach out to Kamaria Dorsey-Curtis or Sharon Peck to sign up.

Are you on our mailing list? We have a google groups email list: A PTC Facebook group- email
peck@geneseo.edu for an invite. Save Around Book Orders are coming home! Please help us fundraise

for Outward Bound trips by selling Save Around Books. Please encourage friends to order online. All
orders should be in by October 14th. Order here: https://www.sapaynow.com/220295

Mark Your Calendars! Show your Griffin Pride!

Date Event

9/29 Curriculum Night 5-7pm

10/6 PTC Meeting- New Year Kick Off 5:30-6:30pm
10/14 Save Around Book Orders Due

10/21 Fall Festival 6-8pm

11/3 PTC Meeting 5:30 pm

12/1 PTC Meeting 5:30 History of WOIS

12/9 Senior March - Come cheer them on!

12/12-12/16

Winter Workshop - Can you help?

1/12 PTC Meeting 5:30 Learning about Restorative Practice
2/2 PTC Meeting 5:30 Testing Meeting

2/10 Family Dance All ages are welcome to come!

3/2 PTC Meeting 5:30 Summer Camp Fair

4/13 PTC Meeting 5:30 Teacher Appreciation Week Planning
5/1- 5/5 Teacher Appreciation Week

5/4 PTC Meeting 5:30

6/1 PTC Meeting 5:30

6/15 Exhibition Night

6/17

Sea Breeze - PTC End of Year Celebration
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